From: Ian Rose

Sent: 24 September 2021 14:36

To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: Change Request 19.

My Reference is 20025779

Dear Sirs

In respect of your acceptance of this latest change request from the Applicant I was not surprised that you intend to accept this latest request as you have already

accepted a number of change requests that I consider should have been rejected as they make it quite clear that EDF has treated their application as a mere "box ticking"

exercise and their "so called" consultations were derisory and insulting to those that were expecting a serious consideration of the thoughts and comments of those who were supposedly being consulted.

This new change request, however, beggars belief. After many years of, what EDF call, preparation to now be surprised that an issue as huge as this one has so completely been neglected by the applicants.

This overall project if granted, would mean that a company that pays so little concern for detail, for safety, and for the environment would be in charge of running a plant that, if mishandled in any respect

could cause effects on the United Kingdom that would be similar to those from Fukushima and Chernobyl.

EDF's record of building and operating nuclear plants is abysmal and the Chinese reactors that they had a part in are already having great difficulties.

I believe that this whole inquiry process has been badly handled without allowing proper and open inspection, with the excuse of the pandemic not allowing real public discussion or proper consideration of environmental and public safety effects.

I object most strongly to this latest decision.

Ian Rose		
	?	

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.

The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72	
	?